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Hello ecoppers
 
Every month South Cambs police are presenting a crime prevention event in one of our villages. Very successful events have already been put on in Great Shelford, Balsham and farther afield in Melbourne, Papworth Everard and Foxton among others. These events are for the general public to come along and speak to officers and also be offered for sale various crime prevention products. It is an informal evening presented as a drop in and a chance to meet your local policing teams. The next one will be at the village hall in Ickleton on Wednesday 12th October between 5pm and 8pm. It is open to all. It would be great to see you there.
 
Chris Wiseman

